
Friday, October 15, 2021 at 12:00:58 Eastern Daylight Time

Page 1 of 4

Subject: Spirit Week and Homecoming Reminders Including COVID Tes<ng Informa<on
Date: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 at 8:27:45 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: The John Carroll School
To: JC_Walsh, Kathy

Homecoming Ticket Sales Close This Friday, 10/15

If your student has not yet purchased tickets for the Homecoming Dance on October 23 (rain date of
October 24), please note that this Friday, October 15 is the last day that tickets will be available
for purchase in the school store. No tickets will be sold next week or at the door.

COVID Testing for Homecoming Is Monday, 10/18- Registration Required

As previously communicated, all students who wish to attend the dance must supply proof of
vaccination or a negative COVID test. 

Proof of vaccination for students must be uploaded through the student's SchoolDoc
account by logging into SchoolDoc, then clicking on Health Profile, Immunizations.
John Carroll will offer convenient, free testing on campus on Monday, October 18 to all
students who need to be tested. A parent or guardian of any student who is not vaccinated
and wishes to attend the dance should use the link below to register the student for this
testing, which will take place from 7:30 - 10:00 a.m. in the Upper Gym. If a student does not
have a free mod during this time, he or she will be excused from any class time missed to
participate in the test.
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